
 

SAM HUGHES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
 

 
July 2024  

Dear CREW Families,  

 

Welcome to Sam Hughes! We are excited to have your child at Hughes this year!  

School starts Thursday, August 1st at 8:35 AM. Families and students are welcome to be on the large 
playground starting at 7:45A M. When the bell rings at 8:33, the teachers will come to playground on the 
eastside of the school near the northeast entrance into the school to pick up your child and take them to 
class.  

• It is imperative that the students start their day by entering their classroom with just their teacher 
and classmates.  

• Goodbyes between parents and students will occur on the playground. 
• Parents of new students will be invited to the cafeteria for a chance to meet with me and members 

of the PTA over coffee. 

Dismissal is at 2:45 (1:45 on Wednesdays) and parents are asked to meet students out on the 
playground. Our courtyard hallways can get congested, so at this time ONLY kindergarten will be 
dismissing from their classrooms. All other grades are walked out to the playground for dismissal. If it is 
raining, all students will be dismissed from their classrooms.  

We will be hosting our annual PTA Pancake Breakfast on Saturday August 26th! Please join us for 
pancakes and a chance to meet other Hughes families! This is a wonderful Sam Hughes tradition you 
don’t want to miss! I look forward to seeing you on the first day!  

Sincerely,  

Kat Bolasky 
Kathryn Bolasky  

Principal 


